
From: Dina Gielchinsky
To: OFACFOIAOffice@treasury.gov
Subject: FOIA Request No.: 2017-01-105
Date: Monday, September 18, 2017 9:51:00 AM
Attachments: 2017-01-105.pdf

FOIA Request Number 2017-02-073.msg

Dear Ms. Moss,
 
I am writing regarding my FOIA request dated January 3, 2017, which has been
assigned FOIA No. 2017-01-105.
 
The attached response dated February 8, 2017 that I received from the Treasury
Department stated that the Department would invoke a 10-day extension, on top of
the statutory 20-day response time, to respond to my request. I have not, however,
received any response.
 
Kindly let me know the status of my FOIA request, as well as the timeline in which I
can expect to receive a response.  Please take note that per my attached e-mail dated
April 4, 2017, I modified my request to include the Designation Package supporting
the U.S. Department of Treasury’s designation of  (i) James Alexander McLintock,
and (ii) Al-Rahmah Welfare Organization. 
 
Sincerely,
Dina Gielchinsky
 
Dina Gielchinsky
Attorney at Law
 
OSEN LLC
2 University Plaza, Suite 402
Hackensack, NJ 07601 / USA
Telephone 201.265.6400
Facsimile 201.265.0303
dgielchinsky@osenlaw.com
www.osenlaw.com
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From: Dina Gielchinsky
To: FOIAPublicLiaisonDepartmentalOffices@treasury.gov
Subject: FOIA Request No.: 2017-01-105
Date: Monday, September 18, 2017 9:53:00 AM
Attachments: 2017-01-105.pdf

FOIA Request Number 2017-02-073.msg

Dear Mr. Richardson,
 
I am writing regarding my FOIA request dated January 3, 2017, which has been
assigned FOIA No. 2017-01-105.
 
The attached response dated February 8, 2017 that I received from the Treasury
Department stated that the Department would invoke a 10-day extension, on top of
the statutory 20-day response time, to respond to my request. I have not, however,
received any response.
 
Kindly let me know the status of my FOIA request, as well as the timeline in which I
can expect to receive a response.  Please take note that per my attached e-mail dated
April 4, 2017, I modified my request to include the Designation Package supporting
the U.S. Department of Treasury’s designation of  (i) James Alexander McLintock,
and (ii) Al-Rahmah Welfare Organization. 
 
Sincerely,
Dina Gielchinsky
 
Dina Gielchinsky
Attorney at Law
 
OSEN LLC
2 University Plaza, Suite 402
Hackensack, NJ 07601 / USA
Telephone 201.265.6400
Facsimile 201.265.0303
dgielchinsky@osenlaw.com
www.osenlaw.com
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